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S C H O O L
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C o n g r a t u l a t i o n s  t o  o u r  S t a r s  o f  t h e  W e e k ,  H e a d  T e a c h e r ’ s  A w a r d
w i n n e r s  a n d  t h o s e  w h o  h a v e  a c h i e v e d  g r e a t  a c c o m p l i s h m e n t s  i n

t h e i r  A f t e r  S c h o o l  A c t i v i t i e s .

T o d a y  w e  a l s o  c e l e b r a t e  a l l  t h e  H e d g e h o g s  f o r  d e m o n s t r a t i n g
s u c h  a n  e x c e l l e n t  a t t i t u d e  t o  l e a r n i n g  i n  t h e i r  f i r s t  w e e k  o f  s c h o o l .

Who we are celebrating this
week



O u r  S c h o o l  V a l u e  T h a n k f u l n e s s

T h r o u g h o u t  t h e  t e r m  t h e  c h i l d r e n  w i l l  b e  r e f l e c t i n g  o n  o u r  s c h o o l  v a l u e  o f
t h a n k f u l n e s s .  W e  w o u l d  l i k e  t o  s a y  a  h u g e  t h a n k  y o u  t o  a l l  t h e  c h i l d r e n  f o r

s i t t i n g  s o  b e a u t i f u l l y  i n  c h u r c h  t o d a y .  D e m o n s t r a t i n g  e x c e l l e n t  m a n n e r s
a n d  a  p o s i t i v e  a t t i t u d e  a s  t h e y  b e g i n  t h e i r  n e w  s c h o o l  y e a r .  

T o d a y  w e  c e l e b r a t e d  H o l l y  f r o m  S q u i r r e l s  f o r  a l w a y s  b e i n g  p o l i t e  i n  c l a s s ,
A u r e l i a  i n  F o x e s  f o r  a l w a y s  s a y i n g  p l e a s e  a n d  t h a n k  y o u  t o  h e r  t e a c h e r s

a n d  h e r  p e e r s .  F i n a l l y ,  w e  c e l e b r a t e  L e o   f r o m  O t t e r s  f o r  e x c e l l e n t  m a n n e r s
w i t h  o u r  n e w  S p o r t s  C o a c h e s  t h i s  w e e k  a n d  h i s  h e l p f u l n e s s  i n  c l a s s .   

R e a d y ,  R e s p e c t f u l  a n d  S a f e
A huge congratulations to our children who

are great examples of being ready, respectful
and safe in school. They are always ready to

learn and help others, respectful towards staff
and their friends and behave consistently well

in the classroom and the playground. They
enjoyed a hot chocolate and a biscuit with Mr

Harvey and were given a special badge to
wear today.

Y e a r  6  l i f e  s k i l l s

The year 6 children attended life skills in Bristol last
Friday to learn skills they may need as they progress

through school life.
 

Mr Harvey said they were a  credit to the school, due
to their excellent behaviour. 

Well done year 6!



First week with Miss Butcher

Mrs Butcher has said that Squirrel Class have had a fantastic first full week back at school.
They have been busy with swimming, starting to learn about the human skeleton in their
Science lesson, and enjoying their new English book all about a secret underground lab

where they make pets!
 Best of all, it's been wonderful to be back with friends and share stories from our summer

holidays.

Requests for leave of absence during term time 

A reminder that the LSP Attendance Policy states that absences should only be granted in
exceptional circumstances and a family holiday does not constitute such an exception. The

Lighthouse Schools Partnership policy is in line with the May 2022 statutory guidance to schools. In
almost all cases a request for a holiday in term time will have to be refused and if the

unauthorized holiday is for 5 or more full days it will incur a Penalty Notice. 

Please scan the QR code to access the full policy: 




